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March 26, 2025

Dear Parents/Guardians,
Greetings of peace and blessings!

We are pleased to inform you that the three-day WCEA Accreditation Visit, held last week, has
been successfully completed. The visiting committee shared many positive observations about
our school, highlighting several strengths in our programs, staff, students, parents, and
community engagement.

The committee also identified areas for improvement, and we are committed to addressing these
recommendations to continue strengthening our Catholic identity and enhancing the quality of
education we provide to our students.

We are truly grateful for the support of all the parents who attended meetings, provided feedback,
and participated in the Meet & Greet with the team, as well as those who joined us for the
celebration of the Holy Mass. Your involvement and prayers played a significant role in the
success of this process.

For your reference, we have attached a PDF copy of the Executive Summary of the Findings of
the Visiting Committee (Accreditation Report).

Thank you once again for your continued support and prayers.
Sincerely yours in Christ and St. Dominic,
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Fully accredited by the Western Catholic Educational Association (WCEA) and is co-accredited by the Western Association of Schools and Colleges (WASC)




